


BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that SSMU moves towards supporting the Plate Club to function 
for all meals a week in order to remove all disposable utensils and plates; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that SSMU lobby McGill administration to follow suit and 
eliminate the use and distribution of Styrofoam on the McGill campus, and; 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that SSMU distribute information to all clubs and services and to 
the student body on issues pertaining to Styrofoam and the Plate Club’s alternatives to it. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Joël Pedneault 
Arts Representative 2009-2010 

Co-signed: 

Sarah Woolf 
Senate Caucus 2009-2010 

 


